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        Gillette City Council Pre-Meeting, June 5, 2018 

Council Proceedings    June 5, 2018     6:00 p.m. 

 

A Pre-Meeting of the City Council was held on Tuesday the 5th day of June 2018. 

 

Present were Councilmen Barks, Carsrud, Kuntz, Montgomery, Neary, and Mayor Carter-King; City 

Administrator Davidson; City Attorney Reyes; Directors Aguirre, VonEye and Wilde; Lt. Wasson; Managers 

Palazzari, Toscana and Wasson; and City Clerk Abelseth. 

 

Warm Up Items 

Councilman Carsrud reported that he received a call regarding jake brakes being used in the Crestview area 

and asked if staff could look into this; he inquired about the compost at Wastewater; asked about the progress 

of the building on 12th Street that has fire damage; and asked about signage on Boxelder for the Sports 

Complex. Councilman Montgomery reminded everyone of the Children’s Memorial Walkway Ceremony on 

June 9th. 

 

Emergency Coordinator David King provided an update on the recent storm that produced four (4) tornados 

around the Gillette area, and the damages done by the tornados. A letter that was sent to those impacted by 

the tornados, allowing them four (4) free dumps, up to four (4) tons total, at the Campbell County Landfill, 

was provided. He also explained issues with the warning system. Mayor Carter-King stated that the City is 

willing to help where needed. 

 

Telecommunication Ordinance Amendment & Fees Discussion 

Development Services Director VonEye provided information regarding an amendment to the 

Telecommunication Ordinance.  

 

Water and Power Demands Update 

Do to time constraints, this topic was not discussed. 

 

Review June 5th Council Agenda 

The group reviewed the upcoming agenda items. 

 

Executive Session 

Councilman Barks made a motion to move into an Executive Session to discuss litigation and personnel; 

seconded by Councilman Montgomery. All voted aye. The motion carried. 

 

Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting adjourned at 6:40 p.m. An audio 

recording of this meeting is available in the City Clerk’s Office.  
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